
 
 
 

In honour of Prof. Patrícia Galvão Teles 
Portugal’s Candidate to the International Law Commission (ILC) 

 
 

 
 

Ambassador Alvaro Mendonça e Moura 
Permanent Representative of Portugal 

to the United Nations 
 

requests the pleasure of the company of 
 
 

Permanent Representatives, Deputy Permanent Representatives, 
6th Committee Experts and Election Officers 

 
 

at a reception 
 

on Monday, 31 October 2016 
from 6:00 to 8:00 pm 

 
 
 
 

Kindly RSVP       Permanent Mission of Portugal 
claudia.figueiredo@mne.pt     to the United Nations 
         866, 2nd Avenue, 9th Floor 

(between 46th and 47th St.) 
 


